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Quarterly Budget and Expenditure Reporting under CARES Act Sections 18004(a)(1) Institutional Portion, 18004(a)(2), and 
18004(a)(3), if applicable 

Institution Name:  North Central Michigan College Date of Report: 3/29/2021       Covering Quarter Ending:  3/31/2021 

Total Amount of Funds Awarded: Section (a)(1) Institutional Portion:  $2,034,633   Section (a)(2):  $127,665   Section (a)(3):  $0   Final Report? ☐ 

Category Amount  
in (a)(1) 

institutional dollars 

Amount in 
(a)(2) dollars, 
if applicable 

Amount in 
(a)(3) dollars, 
if applicable 

Explanatory Notes 
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2020. Each quarterly report must be separately maintained on an IHE’s website or in a PDF document linked directly from the IHE’s CARES Act reporting 
webpage. Reports must be maintained for at least three years after the submission of the final report per 2 CFR § 200.333. Any changes or updates after initial 
posting must be conspicuously noted after initial posting and the date of the change must be noted in the “Date of Report” line. 

Paperwork Burden Statement 

According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995 (PRA), no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a valid 
OMB control number. The valid OMB control number for this information collection is 1840-0849. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is 
estimated to average 2 hours per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data 
needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. Under the PRA, participants are required to respond to this collection to obtain or retain 
benefit. If you have any comments concerning the accuracy of the time estimate or suggestions for improving this individual collection, or if you have comments 
or concerns regarding the status of your individual form, application, or survey, please contact: Jack Cox, U.S. Department of Education, 400 Maryland Avenue, 
SW, Washington, DC 20202. 


